
FORTH PORTS LIMITED 

 

NtM No 111 of 2025 17th September 2025  

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Grangemouth Lock Closures 

 

Mariners are advised that due to essential engineering works Grangemouth Locks will be closed 
between the following times: 
 

   Thursday 18th September 2025: 1330-1800 

   Saturday 15th November 2025: 1200-1600 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

 
Nos 19, 36, 48, 64, 68, 70, 78, 87, 90, 98, 108, 109 and 110 of 2025 remain in force. 
 

Issued by:  

Andrew Smith 

Marine Systems Manager 

 

 


